
 
  

 

Ventura County Medi-Cal Managed Care Commission (VCMMCC) 
dba Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) 

Provider Advisory Committee (PAC) 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 – 7:30 a.m. 
Community Room  

711 East Daily Drive, Camarillo, CA 93010 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Regular Meeting of the Provider Advisory 
Committee (PAC), scheduled to be held Tuesday, March 10, 2020, at 7:30 a.m. is hereby 
cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 9, 2020. 
 
  
Dated: March 3, 2020. 


